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HCA - Change Your World!   
Harpswell Coastal Academy  
Contact: Scott Barksdale, Head of School  

 

Overview: 
HCA's pilot, the Community-Based Learning Program, continues our commitment to anchoring student 
learning in real-world experiences and academic rigor.  The program will connect many of our 70 juniors and 
seniors with internships, service learning, and work/study opportunities in their local communities.  Some of 
the intended outcomes of this program are resilient post-secondary plans for students, and strong and 
productive connections to local communities for graduates.  Our Community-Based Learning Program 
supports HCA's mission of creating life-long learners who are creative thinkers, compassionate leaders and 
effective problem solvers. With campuses in Brunswick and Harpswell, HCA is a public charter school serving 
students in grades 5 - 12 and has a focus on social change, entrepreneurship and the environment. 

 

 
 
Contact: 
Scott Barksdale - Head of School 
207-833-3229 x103 
sbarksdale@harpswellcoastalacademy.org 


